
26 th June 2025

NEWSLETTER
BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF CASABLANCA

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This year has been marked by a fantastic calendar of events that showcased the spirit, talent, and 

unity of our school. Our students took part in a wide range of interhouse competitions—from the 

thrilling basketball matches and exciting football tournaments to the high-energy athletics events. 

These occasions not only promoted healthy competition but also encouraged teamwork and school 

pride across all year groups.

We also came together to celebrate our cultural diversity and creativity through some of our most 

cherished school traditions. The Winter Fair brought warmth and festivity to the cooler months, while 

International Day was a truly special celebration of the rich tapestry of backgrounds that make our 

community so unique. And of course, the school play was a true highlight—students wowed us with 

their confidence, humour, and dedication on stage.

As we now turn our eyes toward the summer and beyond, I want to thank each and every one of you 

for your support, enthusiasm, and involvement throughout the year. Whether in the classroom, on the 

pitch, or behind the scenes, your contributions have made this school year truly memorable.

Wishing you all a restful, safe, and happy holiday.

Warm regards,
Jason Pegg | Head of Primary

EYFS:

N u r s e r y

We have enjoyed looking back on our year and doing revision activities based on these, covering Maths 

and Phonics and various topics. We have experimented with different paints and created cities in junk 

modelling activities. We have listened to our favourite stories and sang and danced to our favourite music 

and we had lots of fun in a water fight last Tuesday where we enjoyed ourselves. Thanks for a fabulous year 

in Nusery and wishing you happy holidays.
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YEAR 1
This last week has been filled with excitement and valuable experiences. Students enthusiastically 

participated in team-building activities, treasure hunts, and a Spelling Bee competition, and took time to 

reflect by writing down their personal hopes for Year 2. Sports Day was a highlight, igniting our collective 

competitive spirit and fostering a sense of teamspirit and school pride!

We are incredibly proud of all that our students and staff have accomplished together. As we head into the 

summer break, we look forward to a well-deserved period of rest, fun and special moments with family and 

friends. We are confident and look forward to a successful start to Year 2!

YEAR 2 
A huge congratulations to Year 2 who have done an amazing job throughout the year.  We wish you a fantastic 

summer holiday and wish you all the best for next year.  Ms Trish, Ms Claire, Ms Houria and Ms Zineb.  

Well done to the whole of year 3 for successfully completing this academic year! We hope you have a safe 

and enjoyable summer holiday.  Miss Subhan, Mrs Nasreddin, Miss Safaa and Miss Sara. 

YEAR 3 

A huge  congratulations goes  to Year 4 for finishing the academic year, they have learned so much, their 

progress has been astounding! Everyone has worked very hard to achieve great results across the year. They 

will do great next year in Middle school. Mr Sheild, Mr Kaye and Miss Zakia wish you all a wonderful summer 

and much success in the move to year 5!

YEAR 4

Reception
In Reception this week we have enjoyed a range of revision activities about all the phonics and maths learning 

we achieved this year. We’ve played games to help us find number bonds to 10 and used interactive technology 

to recall all the phase 3 graphemes and tricky words. We had lots of fun on Tuesday with our water pistol 

afternoon in the playground - we all got thoroughly soaked, including some of the teachers! Well done for a 

fantastic year to everyone in Reception. Enjoy your summer holidays! 
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Year 5 has had a busy week, showing their maturity and supportiveness, by helping out lots of 

teachers to move classrooms, assisting with phase 1 sports day, creating thank you cards for 

parents and staff who supported international day and having their transition day! 

YEAR 5 

Congratulations to Year 6 for graduating! You have had a fantastic year of learning and are now 

prepared for the move to preparatory school. Mr Allsop, Ms Malik and Ms Nouhaila wish you a lovely 

summer and an excellent Year 7!

YEAR 6
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PRIMARY GRADUATION
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INTERNATIONAL DAY
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Nursery A | Matias for always trying his best and being helpful.

Nursery B | Nelya for working hard in all areas.

Reception A | Maria for playing with more friends at play time.

Reception B | Layane for her excellent attitude to learning and her kindness.

Year 1A | Leya for being an outstanding student, a true role model with a sparkle of brilliance!

Year 1B | Dina for being a superstar Spelling Bee and writing meaningful wishes for Year 2.

Year 1C | Tasnim, for massively improving her English and for her outstanding behaviour.

Year 2A | Joury, for her consistently positive attitude to her learning and to others  in Term 3.

Year 2B | Noah for outstanding teamwork.

Year 3A | Jana for showing kindness and being a good friend.

Year 3B | Anastasia who stood out with her kindness, positivity, and great attitude. A lovely way to end the 
year. Well done!

Year 4A | Dahlia for showing a great positive outlook all week in all her lessons.

Year 4B | Aman for being so helpful this week and this year.

Year 5A | Edin for speaking English! Well done.

Year 5B | Ali for being mature, caring and supportive at all times. 

Year 6A | Illy for always trying her best and being a kind and supportive classmate.

Year 6B | Rania for always having a positive mindset and improving her English vocabulary.


